
 Moorside Cricket & Bowling Club 
Committee meeting minutes 

28
th

 May 2015 
 

Present: 
Tom Boyle (TB)(Chair), David Bowerman (DB), Carol Anne Morris (CM), Wendy Bird (WB), Darren Bowker 
(DBo)(arrived at 9.05pm), Tim Mitchell (TM), Matthew Ogden (MO), Graham Bastow (GB) 
 

Apologies: Ray Entwistle (RE), Peter Broadhurst (PB) 

 
Minutes of Previous meeting: Minutes for the previous meeting were accepted as a true record 

 

Actions from previous meeting: 
Life membership forms ongoing Action: TM 

 
Trevor Bland memorial day competitions with Werneth will be on 9th August this year 
 
Matt Morris had attended the cricket activators course today. 
 

Correspondence: 
Usual post received plus a letter from St. Thomas’ church, thanking the club for the invitation to the community 
fun day. 
 

Treasurer’s report: 
Noted 
 

Membership report: 
Noted 
 

Bookings: 
Bookings for the next couple of weeks noted. 
 

Bar secretary’s report: 
Nothing to report 
 

Safeguarding: 
WB stated that a child was hit in the stomach with a stick. This was behind the changing rooms. 
TM to design a notice stating that parents are responsible for their children’s actions/safety. Action: TM 
 

Community Bowls Pavilion: 
Detailed drawings have been received, and have also been submitted to Oldham Council building regulations. 
 

CLL: 
TM explained that the CLL have extended the date for applications to the league. Therefore, we can wait until 
we have received more information regarding the CLL/S&DCL merger. 
 

AOB: 
DB stated that due to personal reasons, he has resigned as a trustee and director. He stated that he is ok to 
carry on as club secretary if it was ok with the committee. This was accepted. 
 
DB stated that he has been asked for two boxes of yellow bowling machine balls. This was agreed. 
 
Next meeting: 11th June 2015 at 8.30pm 
 
Meeting finished at 9.15PM 


